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30 JUNE 2008 
 

The Economic Regulation Authority has presented the State Treasurer with the Final Report 
from its Inquiry on Competition in the Water and Wastewater Services Sector.   

The Inquiry was undertaken in response to a Terms of Reference received from the State 
Treasurer in July 2007.  In preparing the Final Report, the Authority conducted three rounds 
of public consultation and received more than 50 public submissions. 

The Government now has 28 days to table the report in Parliament.  Once tabled, it will be 
available to the public on the Authority’s web site. 
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